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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 1:47 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 170009

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 1:37 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 170009 
 
 
Copy on file, see 1242478C.  DHood 
 
From: Mike Mullican [mailto:jmichael.mullican@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 1:00 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Duke Energy Florida 
 
Please turn down the Duke Energy Florida request for a price increase.  It is just not fair for their consumers to pay for all 
their mistakes!!  If I make a mistake I have to pay for it myself.  Why should they be able to pass the costs of their 
mistakes over to their 
customers and not their shareholders, who receive the benefits of any profits Duke Energy of Florida make?  That idea is 
just wrong for their customers because we do not have the ability to use another company!!   They do have a monoply 
after all.    
 
Mike Mullican 
4396 Otter Lake Court 
Clearwater FL 33762 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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